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Events This Week 
Special Events 

• 	 Virginia Historical Society, 
Richmond, Friday, Nov. 7, 8:30-5:00, 
Bus Trip. 

Meetings 
• 	 Publications Committee, Wednesday, 

Nov. 5, 2:00, Tallwood. 
• 	 Special Events Committee, 

Wednesday, Nov. 5, 1 :30, Tallwood. 
Ongoing Activities 

• 	 Walking Group, Tuesday, Nov. 4, 
8:15-9:15, Lake Anne Church. 

• 	 Bridge Club, Wednesday, Nov. 5, 
1 :30-3:30, Tallwood. 

• 	 History Club,Wednesday, Nov. 5, 
1 :30-3 :00, Tallwood. 

Events Next Week 
Special Events 

• 	 Best ofReaders' Theater, Wednesday, 
Nov. 12,2:00-3 :30, Tallwood. 

Meetings 
• 	 Program Committee, Friday, Nov. 14, 

10:00, Tallwood. 
Ongoing Activities 

• 	 Walking Group, Tuesday, Nov. 11, 
8:15-9:15, Lake Anne Church. 

• 	 Book Club at Tallwood, Wednesday, 
Nov. 12, 10:00-11:30. 

• 	 Fiction Writers Club, Wednesday, 
Nov. 12, 1 :30-3:00, Tallwood. 

• 	 Bridge Club, Wednesday, Nov. 12, 
1 :30-3 :30, Tallwood. 

Let Us Entertain You! 

LRI's own Readers' Theater troupe cordially 
invites you to its First Annual Best of R T 
Show at 2:00 on Wednesday, November 12. 
Produced and Directed by Susanne Zumbro 
and Gordon Canyock, the performance will 
include two short one-act plays and one scene 
from a Tennessee Williams' classic. Some of 
Tallwood's Terrific Thespians will be 
performing on the stage in TA-I for the very 
first time. Delicious refreshments provided by 
our wonderful Hospitality Committee will 
follow the mixture of hilarious comedy and 
tear-jerking drama. All are welcome, even if 
you did not sign up for the Special Event. 
This is a NOT TO BE MISSED SPECIAL 
EVENT! V'all come. 

Abbie Edwards' Photo Exhibit 

As a professional photographer, Abbie 
Edwards is experienced in portrait, 
commercial, wedding and special event 
photography. Her photos have appeared in 
several Reston publications, and she has done 
photo assignments for the Reston Association 
and Committee for Dulles. From 1989 to 
2000, she was the photo instructor at Herndon 
High School. Since retiring in June 2000, she 
teaches photography at the Reston 
Community Center and at LRI. 
Some of her photographs are on exhibit in the 
Annex Room at Tallwood. This exhibit 
coincides with her class on photography at 
Tallwood. 
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Kudos to Landscape Volunteers­
A Volunteer Opportunity 

Would you like to see our LRI campus as well 
designed and attractive as any part of the 
George Mason campus? Well, that's what the 
landscape volunteers are all about. 

During the last several years, men and women 
of LRI have dug, planted and maintained the 
foundation plantings at T A-I, 2 and 3. Kudos 
to Bob Bohall, Gordon Canyock and Van 
Vanderwal for doing the initial heavy work. 
Creating the beautiful flower beds along 
Roberts Road was LaVonne Kern's 
handiwork. 

Other indispensable volunteers are Beverly 
George, Jack UnderhiU and John Devoll. Co­
chairs of the Landscape Committee, Valerie 
Braybrooke and Ray Solomon, have planned 
new plantings for LRI. Work began in mid­
October. But we need more volunteers to 
make it all possible. Contact one of the co­
chairs if you can help. 

If you are unable to do this kind oflabor, you 
can support the efforts of the crew by 
donating to the Landscape Committee. The 
office will accept your monetary donations. 

Office at Tallwood 

The office at Tallwood is open five days a 
week, 9:00-4:00, during the class term. 
Between terms, the hours are 9:00 to noon. 
Coffee is available in the social room after 
9:00. Office staff Joanne Lingerfelt and 
Jennifer Maloney capably keep the wheels of 
LRI turning, and can answer nearly every 
question members bring to them. 

Benefits of a GMU Identification 

Card 


You may present your green student card and 
receive a discount at the following businesses 
under the Green Star Program. 

Avon Products 
Bailiwick Inn Chain Bridge Rd. 
Baskin Robbins 
Brion's Grille University Mall 
Britches Great Outdoors 
Bracken Opticians Backlick Shopping Ctr. 
Einstein Bagels 
Fairfax Coachlines 
Kinko's Copies 
Lenscrafters 
McDonald's Courthouse Plaza 
NP AcupunctureIPrimaryCare Vienna 
Oskuie Service Center Pickett Rd. 
Outer Sphere Salon F air Oaks Mall 
P. J. Skidoos Lee Highway, Fairfax 
Precision Tune Lee Highway, Fairfax 
Shorty's Deli Courthouse Plaza 
Total Crafts 
Trend Tuxedo Fairfax Shopping Ctr. 
Voice Stream Wireless Fair Oaks Mall 

For details, check the GMU web site, 
www.gmu.edu, and click on Student 
Government and then on the Green Star 
Program. 

Coming Event 

The GMU University Singers & Women's 
Chorale will perform on Sunday afternoon, 
November 9, at 2:30 in the St. Robert 
Bellarmine Chapel on Roberts Road, across 
from campus. Admission is free. 
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